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Town of Auburn 
Highway Safety Committee 

November 21, 2018 
 

Committee Members Present:  Mike DiPietro, Chairman; Officer Muzafer Aku, and Dan 
Carpenter 
 
Also Present:  Nancy Hoijer, Recording Secretary 
 
Call to Order 
 
Mr. DiPietro called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
New Business 
 
Mr. DiPietro reported Eva Komaridis resigned from the Highway Safety Committee and the 
Selectmen will be looking to appoint a replacement. 
 
Old Business 
 
Mr. DiPietro stated there has been no update from the residents of Juniper Circle concerning 
the bus route.  Mr. DiPietro drove over and reported it is a very busy road with a dip that would 
make visibility of a child difficult.  Mr. Carpenter reported he believes the Depot Road stop has 
been changed. 
 
There have been no additional complaints received since the letter was sent. 
 
Police Report 
 
Officer Aku advised there were 229 motor vehicle stops, with 34 summonses issued, 16 
accidents that resulted in cars being off the road, one DUI, and seven arrests.  There was one 
accident in yesterday’s storm. 
 
Road Agent Report - Tabled 
 

 Road Trail Crossing Concerns 
 
Mr. DiPietro reported that a letter was sent to the State concerning the rail trail crossing. 
 

 Line Striping 
 
Mr. DiPietro reported the line striping began and came out good.  It was discussed how the use 
of double striping and narrowing the lines and even bringing in the fog lines to narrow the road 
can slow traffic down. 
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Review October 17, 2018 Meeting Minutes 
 
Mr. Carpenter motioned to approve the minutes of the October 17, 2018 meeting, as 
written.  Seconded by Mr. DiPietro.  A vote was taken, all were in favor, the motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
Next Meeting:  December 19th, 7:00 PM 
 
Adjourn 
 
Mr. DiPietro motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 pm.  Mr. Carpenter seconded the 
motion, with all in favor, so moved. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Nancy J. Hoijer 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


